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Publichereion Dommission “pac@uiah.goys

David Benneft <davidbennett@mac.com> Wed, Jan 8, 2014 at 12:05 PM
To: psc@uiah.gov

| read where they have proposed a rate increase for persons like myself that have sclar panels and use net
metering. We should be encouraging people to use solar energy and should not charge extra for the metering. |
realize this takes business away from RMP, but this is critical for our environment. We are already paying $100
a year for this sendce.

Second, RMP steals any excess power not used by the March billing period. This policy should cease,

Third, As long as the above policy is in place, the billing date should be mowed to the end of the month. |live in
Park City and March and April are transition months. Last year they stole power from me on the 15th of March
and then charged me for power used later in the month. If a policy is going to stay in place to steal excess
power, the date should be moved to the end of April for residences in the mountains.

Thank you for your consideration.

David
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